
, 

December 1, 2006 

Wayne Butz 
Reedsburg Cleaners 
140 Main St 
Mauston, WI 53948 

RE: Cost Separation Methodology 

ENVIRONMENTAL & REGULATORY SERVICES DIVISION 
BUREAU OF PECFA 

P.O. Box 8044 
Madison , Wisconsin 53708-8044 

TDD #: (608) 264-8777 
Fax #: (608) 267-1381 
Jim Doyle, Governor 

Mary P. Burke, Secretary 

Commerce# 53959-1941-49 DNR BRRTS # 03-57-002801 
Reedsburg Cleaners, 349 E Main St, Reedsburg 

Dear Mr. Butz: 

On October 8, 2002, the Wisconsin Department of Commerce (Commerce) received a proposal for dividing 
PECFA-eligible and ineligible costs. On November 19, 2002 Commerce approved a 50/50 split relating to 
site investigation costs but denied the 50/50 cost separation methodology regarding post-remedial 
groundwater monitoring and reporting . 

It is understood that remedial actions will begin to treat the chlorinated solvents that have co-mingled with 
the petroleum products at the site. In preparation for these activities , Commerce has been contacted by 
your consultant and the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) to determine the amount of 
PECFA funding that will be available. In order to make this determination Commerce is requesting that you 
submit the following information: 

• In the November 19 2002 cost separation correspondence, Commerce requested a post-remedial 
contamination reduction "trigger" criteria be submitted to determine when PECFA eligible costs be 
terminated as well as providing a reevaluated post-remedial groundwater monitoring and reporting 
cost separation until the "trigger" criteria has been achieved. Therefore, please provide a "trigger" 
criterion and a new cost separation methodology. Please note that per Comm 47.30 (5) (b), 
Commerce must approve the cost separation methodology prior to PECFA claim submittal. 

• In order to determine what percentage of PECFA funding can be used in conjunction with the 
remedial actions of the chlorinated solvents please have your consultant provide a breakdown of 
costs incurred to date as well as any deductibles that will be assessed upon claim submittal. 

If you have any questions, please contact me in writing at the letterhead address or by telephone at (608) 
266-0593. 

Sincerely, 

Brian F. Taylor 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Site Review Section 

cc: Mr. Hank Kuehling, DNR PM (via e-mail) 
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